WIVY -FM

June 27, 1989

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Kansas 66212

Dear Carl:

This letter is to conferm your reception report of June 18, 1989, from the
period of 12:00pm through 12:02pm EDST.

Upon reviewing our programming and technical operating logs, we found
your information to be exact. In fact, your noting the slogans and board
operator match our programming records during that time.

If you ever find that you are able to receive WIVY-FM or any other Jacksonville
FM broadcast station in the future, I would like to know what differences

you detect in signal strength. As always we appreciate any reception

reports we receive, particularly from the "rare DX" locations such as yours.

73, and the best of DX!

Sincex@ly,

L,\_/ (
. Mﬁ‘
Paul B. Chrls ensen

Chief Engineer
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